
 
 

                                         
 

  
  

 
 

 

 

  
 
    

 
 

    
  

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
    

 
  

 
     

   
 

 
 

 
       

 
 
 

 

 
 

   
  

 
  
 

U.S. Department 230 Peachtree Street N.W. 
of Transportation Suite 2100 

Atlanta, GA 30303 
Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety 
Administration 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: Brent.Chalmers@amplifyenergy.com; 
Jeff.Ortloff@amplifyenergy.com; martyn.willsher@amplifyenergy.com 

November 1, 2024 

Martyn Willsher 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Amplify Energy Corp. 
500 Dallas, Suite 1700 
Houston, Texas 77002 

Re: CPF No. 2-2024-006-NOPV 

Dear Mr. Willsher: 

On October 25, 2024, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Beta Operations a Final Order in the above-referenced case.  This Order included a 
requirement to pay the proposed civil penalty, with the referenced enforcement action closing 
automatically upon receipt of payment. 

PHMSA has confirmed receipt of payment of the civil penalty as of October 30, 2024. 
Accordingly, this case is now closed, and no further action is required. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

James A. Urisko 
Director, Southern Region, Office of Pipeline Safety 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
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